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22/11/2016

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Dismissal at the end of the day

In order to keep all children safe it is extremely important that we are aware of exactly who may pick your child up from school or whether they are allowed to go home alone.  This includes children who are picked up by their brother or sister. 

Some parents have filled in a form at Parents Evening already, and we thank them for doing so.  If you have not given this information (or updated it since September) please ensure that this letter is returned to your child’s teacher no later than Friday 25th November.  

If this information is not received then we will only be allowing children to go home with their parent / carer.  

Yours sincerely

Abigail Hopper 

Headteacher 

	Name 


	Class

	People who may pick up my child:  

	Name: 

Relationship to child: 

	Name: 

Relationship to child: 

	Name: 

Relationship to child: 
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